
  

  

 

The sad news that former Continental Captain Ted Rutherford has flown West was just received. There are minimal 

details available at this time but additional information will be provided when it is received. All we know is that Ted had 

been ill lately and was residing in an assisted living facility at the time of his passing on Sunday, August 6, 2017.  

 

Ted was not a Golden Eagles member but this notice is being provided to our members as a courtesy to Ted`s 

memory, his family and those who knew and flew with him at Continental. 

 

The Golden Eagles sends its condolences to Ted`s family and wishes them peace and comfort at this difficult time. 

Godspeed Ted on your final flight West and may you rest in peace. You were one of a kind old friend, and you will be 

missed. 

 

The photo posted below is from a Facebook posting by Ted`s son Charlie.  
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